
Hello Whiting Station Residents

We have a few quick messages for you today on behalf of your Board of Trustees.

First, due to the exorbitant amount of rain this week, the lawn service will be cancelled.

Second, this is to remind you that tomorrow will be the last scheduled garbage pick up from our former contractor, Waste Management.  

Our new vendor, Stanley Contracting, will begin their 1st scheduled pick up on Monday, October 2nd.  They anticipate coming between 10 am and noon.  Going forward, your garbage pick-up will now be on Monday’s and Thursday’s.  Thank you for your anticipated patience while Stanley learns your neighborhood.  Your recycling schedule, which is every other Friday, has not been affected.

And finally, if you haven’t already done so, please cast your vote by 9:00 a.m. on Monday.  The results of the DC&R  Amendments as well as your newly elected candidates will be announced at the Annual Meeting beginning at 6:30 pm in the Ballroom.  We hope to see you there.

